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i * rn Ms. Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 55 
Pennsylvania Public Utility 
P.O. Box 3265 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission ^ ^ 
P.O. Box 3265 c: ^ 

RE: Application of the Department of Transportation of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania for the 
approval to replace the existing overhead bridge where SR4013, Section A10 (Burrell Hill Road) crosses 
over the two tracks of Norfolk Southern Railway Company (DOT # 507 902 J) in Penn Borough and 
Penn Township, Westmoreland County; and the allocation of costs incident thereto. 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

In accordance with paragraph 8 of PUC Order A-00123905 entered on 06/18/08 please be advised that 
the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation has satisfactorily completed the construction of the above 
reference project in accordance with the approved plans and this order. The replacement of the existing 
structure was completed on 03/31/11. 

A copy of this letter is being sent to all parties of record simultaneously with this submission to the 
Public Utility Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas A. Ryczek Jr. 
District Grade Crossing Administrator 
Engineering District 12-0 
Department of Transportation 

cc: Parties of Record 
Chief, Utilities and Right-of-Way Section, 7 ,h Floor, CKB 
Gina D'Alfonso, Office of Chief Counsel, 9 th Floor, CKB 
Manager, Rail Safety Division, PUC, 3 rd Floor, CKB 


